Alumni Newsletter



CLASS OF 2023 SIX-MONTH REUNION

The Class of 2023 came back to campus for their six month reunion. On Dec. 13th the newly named alumni were able to enjoy a lunch together and receive their yearbooks.





2024 Taste of Warrior Tailgate

Save the date for our 2024 Taste of Warrior Tailgate! On March 2nd, Warrior supporters will fill our multipurpose gym to sample an array of delicious foods from local restaurants while enjoying an evening of live music, a silent auction, and other fun activities. Click HERE to stay up-todate on this year's event and to learn how you can get involved.

WARRIORS AT THE NEXT LEVEL

Congratulations to Warrior Alum, Austin Wendt (14) for being ordained as a deacon in the Episcopalian church. Austin was ordained on December 20th at Christ Church Cathedral in New Orleans. Mrs. Abby Tate and Mrs. Jackie Mosley represented St. Michael at the ceremony.





With the end of the year quickly approaching, we invite you join us in advancing our mission by considering a personal and meaningful gift to the Fund for St. Michael. Your tax-deductible donation will allow us to invest in teacher pay, provide qualified families with tuition assistance, strengthen faith formation, and support our extracurricular activities and programs. In essence, your gift to this fund improves the overall student experience. Click HERE for more information on our annual fund and to give a meaningful gift to SMHS today.

2023 COOKIES WITH SANTA

Cookies, cocoa, & crying babies-our annual Christmas event on December 2nd, was a sweet success. Thank you to our sponsor, Shamrock Construction!









